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PRESS RELEASE 

 

LAUNCH OF ONLINE PORTAL FOR GRANT OF  
NO ENTRY PERMISSION -2016 

 
Sh. Bhim Sain Bassi, Commissioner of Police, Delhi has launched the Online 

Portal for grant of permission for commercial goods vehicle to enter “No Entry” Zones on 

10.11.2015 at Delhi Police Headquarters.  The function was attended by DG/Special Unit, Spl. 

CP/Traffic and other senior officers.  

So far the individuals/firms/Companies/owners of commercial goods vehicle had 

to apply in prescribed paper forms with all supporting documents for seeking “No Entry 

Permission”.  This caused inconvenience to applicants who had to come to Traffic 

Headquarters, Todapur for filing/submitting forms.  This process required lot of paper work too 

for the department which later on occupied lot of office space and wastage of paper.  

Delhi Police has now included in its “Ongoing Digital” drive, a dedicated Online 

Portal for grant of “No Entry Permission”.   With the launch of this Online Portal, submission of 

applications for grant of No Entry Permission can be done online through Delhi Traffic Police 

website www.delhitrafficpolice.nic.in.   

The applications for the grant of No Entry Permission for the year 2016 can 

be submitted online from 16th November 2015 to 15th December 2015.  The processing 

fee of Rs. 200/- for each vehicle applied will be paid through demand draft, which is non 

refundable.  The details of the same are required to be submitted online. The applicant who 

are declared successful for grant of No Entry Permission will be required to pay Rs. 500/- per 

vehicle through another demand draft. This web-based application has been developed ACSG 

Corp.,     

  The online registration can be done on the official website of 

www.delhitrafficpolice.nic.in by accessing the home page of No Entry Permission by entering 

the details mentioned in the registration form i.e. Name of applicant, Date of Birth, E-mail, 

User Name, Password, upload the passport size photo (in .JPEG or .PNG format) etc. After 

online submission of the application form, an application receipt will be generated which either 

can be downloaded or printed. It is pertinent to mention that no document is required to be 

submitted while making online application.  After the last date of submission of online 

forms, all the applications will be evaluated by the designated Committee at Traffic 

Headquarters, Todapur. The outcome will be displayed online by first week of January 2016.   

The successful applicants will be required to bring original documents and submit photocopies 

of the same for verification at the time of collecting the new No Entry Permission-2016.  

 A detailed FAQ/Tutorial about this new Online Portal is available on this 

website www.delhitrafficpolice.nic.in. 
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